IMPORTANT NOTICE
INDIGENOUS CELEBRATION AT FIELDING PARK
SATURDAY, MAY 23, 2015

Due to Health Regulations we will not be able to have a Pot Luck luncheon.
Instead, the meal will be prepared on site and will consist of:
Baked Beans
Bannock
Hot Dogs/Hamburgers
Veggies and Dip

Fruit

please O NOt bring food from home to share. Everything will be provided.

This message needs to be spread as widely as possible. We are looking forward
to a rewarding celebration. Hope to see you there!!

The Sunrise Ceremony will begin at 5:30 am. It would be a good idea to bring a
lawn chair and an umbrella with you as well.

Jeanne McHarg,

Diocesan Coordinator for ARISE Together in Christ



